Notes taken for Pavilion meeting 16th Feb 2015
Present: Will Westlake, Phil Bentley, Richard Leithall, Robin Musgrave, Julian Setterington, Hilary Boot-Handford

Apologies: Ralph Maycock

Reports on ‘homework’:

· Will has spoken to Lifton & St. Dominic football clubs and they explained that most of the funding for their new pavilions had come from Sport England.

· Hilary said that the piece had gone into Bere Link but there had not been any response. However, Jo Bourton had expressed an interest on behalf of Scouts via the Facebook page and Julian had also contacted Hilary via the Facebook page on behalf of Bats. She had also spoken to Beryl Mills who said that Carnival would be happy to use new facilities.

· Robin reported that WDBC are in the process of drawing up a playing field strategy and it will include Bere Alston’s aspirations.

Julian confirmed that Bats are very interested in having a base which a new Pavilion could provide and they will be on the front line when it comes to looking at facilities needed and design. It’s not quite clear how Scouts want to be involved as there was nobody from Scouts to ask.

We had a fruitful discussion which resulted in the following decisions / actions.

· Will & Phil will pull together a portfolio of what is wrong with the current Pavilion.

· Robin will put together a list of potential funders

· Hilary will ask Nick how Steve could be involved 

· Bats and Football club will need storage space.
· We agreed a general idea of what we are looking for. The following website has a basic template

https://www.sportengland.org/media/30956/Pavilions-and-clubhouses.pdf
We would like a larger meeting space; a front porch; good storage area (to replace the garage); pathway from the car park with lighting along pathway and around clubhouse to allow for winter and night training.

Our next meeting will be on Monday, March 9th at 7.30 in Hope Cottage

